KESHER ISRAEL SYNAGOGUE



206 NORTH CHURCH STREET POST OFFICE BOX 170 WEST CHESTER, PENNSYLVANIA (215) 696-7210 19380

RABBI IRVING RUBIN
DR. DAN ROSENBERG
President
STANFORD ZUKIN
Vice President
ARMIN SZATMARY
Treasurer
MARTIN CLOMPUS
Recording Secretary
DR. MARTIN NEWMAN
Corresponding Secretary
MRS. DAN ROSENBERG
Sisterhood President

March 13, 1972

Rabbi Norman Lamm Jewish Center 131 West 86th Street New York City, N. Y. 10024

762

Dear Rabbi Lamm, 701 5

I am very happy that our paths crossed at the Israeli Dance Festival yesterday. I had written to ask your permission to include "The Dayenu Address" in the Model Seder I compiled.

I am glad that I had the opportunity to thank you in person for all that I have learned from your writings. To have been able to do this was important because it was an expression of across to a person I respect and admire.

I am enclosing the Seder Program and hope you like what you read. It was distributed by the Philadelphia office of Bnai Brith to all the lodges in the Eastern Pennsylvania-Delaware State Region.

Thank you for letting me use the "Dayenu" selection. I look forward to reading more of your writings as you share them with your reading audience.

May you and your family enjoy a meaningful Passover.

Very sincerely yours,

Rabbi Irving Rubin

IR/ddc Enclosure